
R E S I L I E N C E      T E A M W O R K      R E S P E C T      P R I D E      C U R I O S I T Y  

Peareswood 
Primary School

Year 2 SATS Meeting

Date: Friday 31st March
Time: 8:50- 9:10am

Straight after drop off in Wise Oak Hall,
 next to the Year 2 Classrooms.

Parents and Carers, we hope you will be able to come and join us 
for a Year 2 SATS meeting, to discuss the upcoming SATS that will 

be taking place in May.



Information will be shared about what SATS are and how we 
are supporting the children in school and what parents/carers

can be doing at home to support children.


